
 

Letter of Declaration 

Date: Aug. 5, 2004 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We, 

High Tech Computer, Corp. 
No. 23, Hsin Hua Rd. 
Taoyuan 330, Taiwan 

Hereby confirm that we authorize Compliance Certification Services on our behalf to 
deal with the specific matter stated in this letter. 

Due to our marketing purposes, we request to re-submit the following FCC ID for 
accommodating more advanced functions exhibited in the accompanying re-submitted 
package. 

FCC ID: NM8TP 
Grant Date: July 16, 2004 

Signed on behalf of High Tech Computer Corporation 

  



 

 
 

Letter of Declaration 
 

Date: Aug. 13, 2004 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We, 

High Tech Computer, Corp. 
No. 23, Hsin Hua Rd. 
Taoyuan 330, Taiwan 

 
Hereby confirm that there are no products of GSM 1900 and Bluetooth 
capability only being marketed under same ID of NM8TP as GSM 850/1900 
currently. Only after re-submission and re-grant with GSM 850/1900 and 
Bluetooth capability, the device borne the FCC ID: NM8TP may then be 
placed on the market. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed on behalf of High Tech Computer Corporation 

 


